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Comments: Please consider that people have different ways that they like to recreate in the outdoors, all of which
have historically been allowed in forest lands. No one form of recreation should take precedence over any other.
All forms of recreation should have room within the National Forest to participate in outdoor recreation. We can
share. We have been sharing. | do not ask that you create more areas that are open to OHV use. | only ask that
you do not close areas to OHV use that have historically been open to that use. If you want to create wilderness
areas so that future use does not change that is ok, but please do not shut down areas or trails that are currently
open to OHV use. | ride a dirt bike. Trails that are open to dirt bikes only are so very limited as it is. Please do not
close these down and do not open them up to ATV use. Dirt biking is a sport that is very different from ATV sport.
Everyone enjoys the outdoors in different ways. | enjoy most of them: hiking, mountain biking, horseback riding,
and dirt biking. | want a quiet place to go sometimes and | want a place to go dirt biking. We all need to share. No
one way to recreate is superior to the others.



